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November 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As the weather is turning colder and people’s thoughts are turning towards winter festivities please find a 

list of our intended events for this year. We are keeping our fingers crossed that all goes to plan but please 

keep an eye on our website in case we are forced to cancel or adapt anything this year.  

 Christmas card designs 

Children have been using their creative skills designing Christmas 

cards. As well as cards, a wide range of gifts can be ordered with your 

child’s design printed on them. Bags, mugs, wrapping paper and 

more. Thank you to Jilly Fordham who is organising this. Proofs and 

order forms will be with you all soon. 

 Christmas post-box 

The Christmas post-box will be dusted off! Mail can be collected from our new class drop off points and 

sent to staff or other pupils and their families. Please put the child’s full name on the envelope so our elves 

do not get too confused. Anytime from December 1st. 

 2nd December - Church trip 

Children will be walking to Rownhams church to explore the building and listen to a story and a talk from 

the local vicar. We will be going in 2 groups to limit numbers inside the church at any one time. It would be 

very helpful if you could inform us if your child will not be in school on this day. There will not be a service 

and unfortunately this year we are not inviting parents due to a limit on 

numbers. Children are welcome to dress up as a nativity character if they 

would like. Some volunteers may be needed. Please email 

cesiamoran@cedarschool.co.uk if you can help. Thank you. 

 9th December - Christmas Extravaganza Live! 10am – 12pm  

This year we aim, to go ahead with our Christmas Extravaganza in  

real life. The event will include Miller’s Ark live nativity farm, music, outdoor 

café, grand draw and more! We invite parents and carers to the event which 

will be strictly outdoor only so bring coats and wrap up warm. 
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 10th December – Christmas Jumper Day 

Dress up in your Christmas Jumper (or any special outfit you like!). Donations to Save The Children 

welcome but not necessary. 

 Thursday 16th December - Christmas Dinner 

Christmas dinner will be in class bubbles. Rooms will be decorated and we expect a lot of Festive music. In 

the afternoon, the fundraising committee are hoping to arrange a children’s party entertainer to perform 

virtually for everyone. 

 Friday 17th December - Sing a long  

We will be on Zoom once again but enjoying musical contributions from all the classes and ready for the 

holidays.  

Thinking of you all and wishing you a peaceful and safe few weeks. 

 

Cesia and Neil. 

 


